
December 2012

Happy Scrappers
You girls are awesome. I enjoyed having you in my home (even though we 

were crammed in there like sardines); I loved every moment of it. Thank you for 
the Gift Certificate. I can assure you that it will be put to good use. Now on to Bee 
Business.

1. This month’s meeting will be held at Pat's home, hosted by Pat, Ann Bean, 
Carolyn and Barbara Wallace. They will be providing all of the food. You may 
arrive as early as 10:00. Meeting at 11:00 with lunch to follow. Directions will be 
attached to this email. 

2. Due at this meeting, envelopes if you’re a NON_EMAIL person. (Barbara 
Wallace, Barbara laden & Ruby). Dues (checks made out to Carol Taylor) $10. 
Possible suggestions for 2013 projects. 

3. Some of us were unable to get our Tall and Skinny done for this year. 
Barbara Wallace is going to let us do one this year (due at the Christmas party). 
This will be our entry for the 2013 quilt show representing the Happy Scrappers as 
a group. Instructions are still on the website. 

4. I will try to get a Mystery quilt put together in the next few months. There 
was a few interested in doing this project. 

5. All months have been filled for hostesses. If someone would like to do 
July that would be great. I put my name down just in case no one comes forward 
to take that month. Maybe we could do like a restraint somewhere that can handle 
our group. We can decide on that when it gets closer.

6. Here is the waiting list. I think this is right. I’m sure someone will let me 
know if it is not right. 

Linda Taliaferro
Joan Carr
Becky Bridges
Judy Beskow
Linda Aimsworth

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2013 Hostess 

Jan-- Pat, Ann, Carolyn & Barbara Wallace


